
 
 M E M O R A N D U M  
 

 
 
 
August 25, 2021 
 
 
TO: Nennette Perry, Municipal Clerk 
 
FROM: Loren Morace, Planning Board Secretary 

Planning & Engineering 
 
RE: Change in Planning Board Calendar 
 
Please have the proper notice made for the following change in the Planning Board calendar: 
 

The East Brunswick Township Planning Board Action meeting previously scheduled for                              
Wednesday, September 1, 2021 at 7:30 p.m. has been cancelled. 

 
lam 
 
cc: Planning Board 

Keith T. Kipp, Director, Planning & Engineering 
Louis Ploskonka, Planning Board Engineer 
Lawrence Sachs, Planning Board Attorney 
Human Resources 

 


